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Happy New Year! 
 
Ok, I know that may seem to be an odd thing to see right now, but it is technically our new year, 
as we are ready for our new, fabulous season of The Arts at the Etherredge Center! We have 
an amazing lineup for you this year, and I hope to see you here for each and every show. We 
hope you will come out of the theatre loving them as much as we do! 
 
Getting you to the theatre, though, is the real subject of this message. Unfortunately, due to a 
change in university policy that marks a new level of safety compliance, we are no longer 
allowed to take credit card orders over the phone. Of course, you will still be able to use your 
credit card to place orders on our website, or to purchase tickets in person at our box office, we 
just can no longer accept telephone orders. 
 
While we apologize for the inconvenience, we hope you understand that we take cybersecurity 
and protecting your identity and financial data extremely seriously, and that informs the 
University’s decision making. As always, we will strive to provide the best customer service 
experience possible, and do everything we can to make your time with us enjoyable. If you have 
any questions at all, please feel free to email me at PaulC@usca.edu or call the box office at 
803-641-3305.  
 
 
Thank you! 
 

 
 
Paul B. Crook, MFA 
Executive Director of the Etherredge Center 
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